Mr. V. I. Schelkunov,

President, Ukrainian National Committee

of ICC Ukraine

19-b, Reitarska St., Kyiv 01034 

Dear Volodymyr Igorovych,

The Association Customs Brokers of Ukraine presents its respect and pursuant to the decision of the Interagency Working Group for Commissioning “Single Window – Local Solution” Technology in the operations area of the Southern Custom House and Ports of Odessa Region held on22.12.11 hereby we submit our proposals as to the said technology.
It is proposed to introduce by means of “Single Window” a service which duplicates the function of the already established Information Terminal (Order of the State Customs Service of Ukraine dated 12.04.12 # 216).

That is “Single Window”, on the one hand, must have the function of receiving the electronic copy of Cargo Customs Declaration from declarant (including customs broker) and, on the other hand, must be connected with UAIS SMSU in order to obtain the confirmation (and automatic generation of a corresponding notice) on the time and date of entering the CCD electronic copy into the system.
Sincerely yours,

V. P. Linnik,

Chairman of Board,

ACBU
